
November 2020 

Hello Sunrise Community! 

As you may have heard, many food pantries have suspended food drives this season. The Franklin Food 

Pantry is only accepting monetary donations.  

I am excited to let you know one of our current families has organized a food drive through  

The People First Food Pantry in Uxbridge, which serves approximately 2,600 clients and about 95 

households each year.  

Sunrise will begin collecting non perishable, unopened, non-expired items beginning the week of 

November 16th and running through December 16th. Here is a current list of the most needed items for 

the pantry. 

 beef stew 

 oatmeal 

 boxed milk 

 pasta 

 canned chicken and tuna 

 tomato sauce  

 condiments  

 boxed cereals  

 children's juice boxes 

 macaroni and cheese  

 Personal Care Items  

 Paper Goods  

 Laundry Detergent  

Today Sunrise students learned about the People First Food Pantry, and they are excited to get started! 

They heard about some of the items from the list above and know that the items are for families in need. 

The children will also trace and cut out their handprints to hang on the donation board for both the 

school and pantry to view.  

We hope you can help and encourage your child to actively take part in selecting a non perishable food 

item or other requested item. Donated items may be dropped off at any time during the school day. 

Thank you. 


